
Class of 2022 - Certificate Collection 
Tuesday 17 January 2023 

Between 4.30pm and 6.30pm in the Music suite 

This is your opportunity to collect your examination certificates and any practical pieces 
that you made as part of your exams.  Please note that certificates may not be retained 

after 2023 and replacements are only available directly from exam boards for a fee. 

We strongly advise that you collect your certificates for use in the future. 
You will be required to sign for your certificates.  If someone collects them on your behalf, 

they will need to bring with them a signed letter from yourself giving this authorisation, 
together with photographic identification. 

If you are unable to attend, please contact Mrs Walters our Examinations Officer to 
arrange an alternative time.  Tel (01503) 262625 or email vwalters@looeca.net   

We look forward to seeing you then. 
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